
If you value clean water and community safety, now is the time to act. 
We encourage everyone to write or email the Minister of Energy and Mines, the

Minister of Transportation, and the Canadian Nuclear Safety Commission. 
Let them know this proposal is not welcome here.

Residents can also raise awareness on social media using #NO_NIOBIUM to stand
united in defense of our land and water.

Honourable Stephen Lecce
Minister of Energy and Mines

College Park, 5  Floor, 777 Bay St.th

Toronto, ON, M7A 2J3
stephen.lecce@pc.ola.org
MinisterEnergy@ontario.ca

Canadian Nuclear Safety Commission
280 Slater St.  P.O. Box 1046, Station B

Ottawa, ON, K1P 5S9
cnsc.info.ccsn@cnsc-ccsn.gc.ca

Honourable Todd J. McCarthy
Minister of Environment, Conservation and Parks

5  Floor, 777 Bay St.th

Toronto, ON, M7A 2J3
todd.mccarthy@pc.ola.org
minister.mnrf@ontario.ca 

Hon. Prabmeet Singh Sarkaria
Minister of Transportation

5  Floor, 777 Bay St.th

Toronto, ON, M7A 2J3
prabmeet.sakaria@pc.ola.org

mtoinfo@ontario .ca

#NO_NIOBIUM


